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Moss Hall Playcentre 

Newsletter December 2024 
Moss Hall Playcentre, Moss Hall Grove, London N12 8PE, 

enquiries@mosshallplaycentre.co.uk, 07731669002, www.mosshallplaycentre.co.uk 
 

 

December at Moss Hall Playcentre 

There are plenty of festive arts and crafts going on.  

Christmas Party 

The children’s party is happening on Tuesday 17th December. There 

will be an Entertainer with the party starting at 3.15 – 5.30 pm.  It 

recommended you collect your child between 5.30 - 5.45pm so they 

can enjoy the full experience. 

Photographer 

Our photographer Samin visited last week and took  amazing photos 

of the children with parental permission to participate. We will 

launch this on our website in the new year. 

 

 

Coming in January 

Reception children will amalgamate with the rest of the playcentre 

children during the sessions. They will still have their own area of 

quieter play available. Parents can also collect reception children up 

until 6.30 pm. 

 

Reminders 

Please let the playcentre know if your child is not attending the 

playcentre by 2.45 pm. Also, if someone else is collecting your child 

we are notified of the person coming to collect giving the full name, 

contact number and password being used 
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Item Collections 

Clothes, water bottles, etc left in classrooms, need to be collected 

the following day, directly from the school. We do not always have 

access to classrooms. 

 

New Waitlist for January  

 

We have worked hard to support all the many requests for spaces 

at the centre addressing our waitlist and offering places 

accordingly.  

 

This means at the end of December, the existing waiting list will be 

void and a new waiting list system will begin in January 2025. This 

is also if you require additional days. 

 

Please be aware that places are limited in the Juniors and Reception 

year groups. To add your child to the list please complete and return 

the attached form to enquiries@Mosshallplaycentre.co.uk. 

 

 

February Holiday Club 

 

The February Half term programme will be out shortly beginning of 

January with plenty of time to book for our fun holiday camp.  

  

Hours of Operation 

If you need to call the afterschool club our lines are open from 

2.30pm until 6.30pm. Mob 07731669002 or 07707637540 
 

If your query is not urgent please email: 

enquiries@mosshallplaycentre.co.uk 

For any finance queries please email 

finance@mosshallplaycentre.co.uk 
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iPal 

Please check you iPal account for any outstanding debt for the 

month of December. If you have any queries please get in touch by 

emailing finance@mosshallplaycerntre.co.uk 

iPAL: Booking, payment and management system - Login 

If you need to reset your password you may find the request in your 

junk mail.  

 

Christmas Closing & January Opening 

 

Our last day is Friday 20th December and we reopen to welcome the 

children on Tuesday 7th January 2025. 

 

We wish everyone a safe, warm ! happy holiday and look forward to 

seeing the children return in January.    
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